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To: Community Asset Transfer <communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject: Cathkin Pavilion and MUGA 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
25 October 2019 
 
I write to express my opposition to this proposal to use Cathkin Park as a football academy.   I have 
lived in Mount Florida for 40 years and regularly use the space for running, walking and playing with 
grandchildren.  Toryglen football centre offers the same services and I see no need for duplication 
which would only serve to remove opportunities for the community and families to enjoy the green 
space with the resultant health and wellbeing benefits. 
 
Please take my views into account when considering this proposal. 
 
Regards 
 

 
 

 
 




